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Greetings:

Well, the weather has changed to those great summer days
that only a Midwesterner can really enjoy. I hope everyone is
into the summer with their Corvette and Corvette club activities,
including Midwest Region activities. At this time of the year,
we’re deep into this summer’s list of 150-plus events in the
Midwest Region and we all have plenty of opportunities to
rallye, autocross, or show off our Corvettes at the various car
shows. What a great way to enjoy the summer with the greatest
car made! Make sure to check the event sanction schedule at
MWRegion.com to find the event that interests you or the event
you particularly want to attend.

I would like to THANK all of the VOLUNTEERS who work
at all the club events for making these events a success and fun.
Without these volunteers, there probably would be no event or
Corvette fun for all. It takes many people to have fun.

I hope everyone has made plans to attend the NCCC 50
year Convention this year in Colorado Springs, CO. This is
going to be a big event and I am looking forward to seeing all
of you there.

Remember to share your Corvette experience with fellow
Corvette owners who do not belong to a club. Invite them to
attend your club, become a member and join the NCCC family.
Remember, it’s more fun to participate in activities with other
Corvettes and owners to share the experience.

Warren Snyder, Midwest Region RE






